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Key Dates  

¶ 24th - 28th March - Astley Burf  
¶ 2nd April - iRock Concert  
¶ 7th April - Reception Dudley Zoo 

Trip  
¶ 8th April - Easter Disco  
¶ 9th April - Year 2 Botanical 

Gardens Trip  
¶ 10th April - Class group 

photographs  
¶ 11th April - KS1 Craft Afternoon  
¶ 11th AprilЭLast Day of Spring 

Term  
¶ 11th AprilЭKS1 Crafternoon  
¶ 1st May - Year 4 R.E Trip 
¶ 22nd May -  Circus Day  
¶ 23rd May - Inset Day  

 
Class Assemblies  

¶ 27th March - 1P 
¶ 3rd April - 1N 
¶ 8th May - 4S 
¶ 22nd May - 4J 
¶ 12th June - 4T 
 

All our assemblies will be held at 
9.15am  

 

Letters  
Letters sent home this week via 
ParentPay:  
¶ Astley Burf Information Year 3 

and 4  
¶ Year 4 R.E Trip 
 

Please contact the office if you need a 
copy of any letters.  

 

 

̙̤̅̚ ̨̖̖̜Я̤ ˿̨̖̤ 
We've had such a busy and exciting week in school!  
Today, our school was a sea of red as our children embraced Red Nose 
Day. It was heartwarming to see their enthusiasm and generosity in 
action. Their donations and bright outfits really showed how much they 
care about making a difference.  
On Monday, we had a special treat when M and M Theatre Productions 
came to perform 'Treasure Island' for our Key Stage 2 children. It was a 
fantastic show that really brought the story to life and sparked our 
children's imaginations.  
Our Year 5s had an interesting visit from South Staffordshire Water. They 
learned all about rivers and water systems through some engaging 
workshops. It's always great to see our children so curious about the 
world around them.  
The Book Bus arrived in school on Wednesday and Thursday, and what a 
success it was! Thanks to your support, we've raised just under £500 
worth of free books for our school library. That's a lot of new adventures 
waiting to be read! It was wonderful to see so many children excited 
about purchasing books Эwe hope they all enjoy their reading this 
weekend! Luke from the Book Bus commented on how polite all of the 
children were when they visited the bus and he was impressed with all 
the reading initiatives that we run in school.  
̖̈Я̣̖ ̡̣̥̦̝̣̝̪̒̔̒̚ ̡̣̠̦̕ ̠̗ ̠̦̣ ̖̣̊̒ ˤ ̟̒̕ ˥ ̥̖̟̟̤̚ ̡̝̪̖̣̤̒ ̨̙̠ ̥̠̠̜ ̡̣̥̒ 
in a tournament on Wednesday. Our A team finished in joint 1st place! 
Well done to all who participated Ь you've done us proud.  
Looking ahead, our Year 3 and 4 children are off to Astley Burf next week 
for their residential trip. It's going to be an exciting time full of new 
experiences and memories in the making.  
Every day at Queen Victoria Primary School, we see our children growing, 
learning, and achieving. Whether it's through sports, theatre, reading, or 
simply showing kindness, they continue to impress us.  



 

 
Award Winners This Week  

Nursery:  

Isaac  

Reception:  

Poppi - Eva and Kaiden  

Year One:  

Leia and Jacob  

Year Two:  

Hibaq and Joseph  

Year Three  

Alfie and Asher  

Year Four:  

Scarlett, Mandy and Chase  

Year Five:  

Lily, Olivia and Harry  

Year Six:  

Jensen, Jasper and Ella - Rose 

Well Done to all!  

Letğs Celebrate! 
Children at the Heart. Aspiration. Responsible. Excellence  

Queen Victoria Primary School 

CARE Awards 

Each week, teachers award one child in their class 
who has had a remarkable week in demonstrating 
our school values or going above and beyond to 
follow our school Golden Rules: Ready, Respectful 
and Safe.  

Children are awarded these certificates during our 
Friday Celebration Assemblies and are invited to 
have squash and biscuits with a senior leader as a 
special treat.  

Positive Notes  

We love letting our families know when their 

children have been caught doing something great 

in school! All staff give out positive notes regularly 

for children who are going out of their way in role 

modelling our school rules and CARE values.  

If your child achieves an award outside of 

school, we would love to celebrate it with 

them. Please let their class teacher know so 

we can congratulate them too.  



Attendance 
Class Attendance Matters  

 

Well done to everyone who 

attended school  every day this 

week. Regular attendance is the 

key to success!  

 

This week the whole school 

attendance is:  

 

We would like to see this over 

95% next week!  

Attendance Trophy  

Well done to the two classes in 
the school who have the highest 

attendance. They have been 
awarded  the weekly attendance 

trophies.  

Lower School Э1P and 2M 

Upper School Э6H 

  Attendance Crowns  

Classes who have at least 95% attendance each week, 
will continue to earn a weekly jewel for their class 

Attendance Crown. This will contribute towards class 
rewards that they can earn throughout the school year.  

Moments Matter, 
Attendance Counts  

Queen Victoria Primary School 

  Attendance 
(%)  

RD 91.15 

RF 91.48 

1N 95.86  

1P 96.07  

2A 88.97  

2M 96.07  

3B 92.58  

3H 95.52  

4J  93.60  

4S 92.22 

4T 90.00  

5BP 94.58  

5H 94.00  

5M  93.64  

6C  93.79 

6H 97.24 

6S 93.21 

93.54%  

Keep checking the 

attendance boards 

each day!  

 

 



Year 5 Workshop with 
South Staffs Water 

Queen Victoria Primary School 

 

б̠̪̅̒̕ ˺ ̝̖̣̟̥̒ ̠̦̥̒̓ ̨̙̠ ̨̖ ̘̖̥ ̨̥̖̣̒ ̗̣̠̞ 

rivers and if there is bad sewage, then the water 

from the toilet will go to the river where we get 

̨̥̖̣̒ ̗̣̠̞˟в ˿̧̖̖  

б˺ ̝̖̣̟̥̒ ̥̙̥̒ ̙̖̞̝̔̔̒̚ ̡̠̝̝̦̥̠̟̚ ̤̚ ̖̦̤̖̓̔̒ ̠̗ 

us using bleach and shampoo. I liked when 

̨̖ ̕̚̕ ̠̦̣ ̡̛̣̠̖̥̔в ˴̝̒  

б˺ ̝̖̣̟̥̒ ̨̙̪ ̧̣̖̣̤̚ ̣̖̒ ̤̠ ̡̞̠̣̥̟̥̒̚ ̥̠ 

̙̦̞̟̤̒˟ ˺ ̗̠̦̟̕ ̥̚ ̣̖̝̝̪̒ ̟̥̖̣̖̤̥̟̘̚̚в ˶̤̥̖̖ 

On Tuesday, Year 5 were visited by South 

Staff Water for a river basin project. They 

had a really enjoyable time learning 



Year 4 Viking Day 
Queen Victoria Primary School 

Last week, Year 4 had a fantastic Friday as they travelled back in time and transformed into 
vicious Vikings! During the day, they handled artefacts, took part in Viking trials, games and 

even battles! It was a memorable and informative day and the children had an amazing 
time!  

б̙̥̈̒ ˺ ̧̝̠̖̕ ̠̦̥̒̓ ̜̟̘̇̚̚ ˵̪̒ ̨̤̒ 

̥̙̥̒ ̙̖ ̨̥̙̣̖ ̩̖̤̒˒ ̖̈ ̙̒̕ ̗̦̟˒в 

б̙̥̈̒ ˺ ̝̜̖̚̕ ̠̦̥̒̓ ̜̟̘̇̚̚ ̪̒̕ ̨̤̒ ̥̙̥̒ ̨̖  

learnt that the Vikings took over England. 

My favourite part was making the wall of 

̤̙̖̝̤̚̕в 



More News 
Queen Victoria Primary School 

The Book Bus  

A huge thank you to everyone who 
boarded the Book Bus this week and 

purchased books.  

Visiting the bus encouraged lots of 
wonderful book talk with the 
̙̝̣̖̟̔̚̕˒ ̖̈Я̧̖ ̟̠̥̖̔̚̕ ̝̠̥̤ ̠̗ 

children across the school with their 
noses in books at the end of this 

week!  

The school will now receive £480 of 
free books for our library.  

                  Red Nose Day  
We raised £239 for Comic Relief by our children getting involved and wearing 

red. Thank you for your continued support!  

 

 



A Big Well Done... 
Queen Victoria Primary School 

   Congratulations!  

 

Well done to Isabella in 

Year 6 has been selected 

to be part of West 

Midlands Amateur 

Gymnastics Association 

squad. Congratulations 

from us all at Queen Victoria! We are very 

proud of your achievements!  

Queen Victoria Primary students Sienna , Osarugue , Daniel  Franciszek , Quinn, Maxwell and 

Sofia recently competed in the Year 3/4 Mini Red Tennis Competition at the David Lloyd 

Centre in Brierley Hill. Schools including St Chad's, Netherton CofE Primary, and Blowers Green 

participated, with each school playing an A and B team. Throughout the afternoon, the 

students played some exceptional tennis, with Queen Victoria Primary's A team finishing joint 

1st place with Blowers Green based on overall games won, earning silver medals! A special 

mention goes to Franciszek, who was praised by a Netherton staff member for his 

outstanding sportsmanship.  

Gymnastics Performer of the week:  

Week 1- Isla  

Week 2 - Scarlett  

Multi Sports performer of the week:  

Week 1- Antonia  

Week 2 - Joseph C  






